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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are holding a workshop to which you are all 
invited to attend on Tuesday 17th Jan 2023.   It 
will be a short workshop starting at 3:10pm.  It 
is vitally important that you all attend, as this 
workshop is about the second book your child will 
be taking home, and how they should be supported 
in accessing the reading, so that it enables them 
to develop strong reading skills.   
 
If you cannot attend you must call school and  
arrange another time to avoid being asked to stay 
after school when you collect your child.  
 
This week Years 1 & 5 experienced what it was 
like to fly to space as they visited an exciting, out 
of this world, Space Dome to support their up-
coming History topics. The workshop provided a 
sensory, auditory and visual experience where the 
children were immersed in what it is like to be in 
a rocket and in space!  
 
All of the children were absolutely amazed by 
what they saw and cannot wait to continue their 
learning! 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 

 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 
The results are in for  Spring Term 1 Week 
2 and the Winners are... 
 
1st place: Year 2 Mrs Sheraz’s class 
2nd place: Year 5 Mrs Good’s class 
3rd place: Year 6 Mrs  Madre’s class 
 
Well done to you all !!! 
 
 
Who will win the race for  Spring Term 1? 
Will it be a class who gets a perfect 100% 
attendance? So far, not a single class has 
managed to get maximum points for achiev-
ing 100% attendance! 
 
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 
Spring half term holiday begins Monday 
20th February  2023 and ends Friday 
24th February2023. Children return to 
school on Monday 27the February2023 
 
Easter holiday begins Monday 3rd April 
2023 and ends on 14th April 2023. Chil-
dren return to school on Monday 17th 
April 2023 

 
School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who 
gained School Star status for 

Excellent start to the year in all 
areas of learning. 

 
 
 
 

1N: Korede 1F: Khalid 

2P:  Luminita 2S: Seerat 

3L: Daria 3W: Lawin 

4B: Daria 4J: Yaasir  

5B: Aliya 5G: Rayan 

6S: Sihaam 6M: Yusuf 
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Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require 
this newsletter 

in  
 

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a 
note  into 
school with 
your child. 


